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Workshop on Stream Selection for Classes IX and X 

Jaspal Kaur Public School held a Career Care Workshop on October 23, 2024, designed to provide Class IX 

and X students with valuable insights and tools for making informed career choices as they near the end of 

their secondary education. The workshop was led by Mr. Vaibhav Sharma, a seasoned career coach and 

personality trainer, known for his expertise in exploring diverse career paths, guiding students through self-

assessment techniques, and presenting various educational options. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The objective of the workshop was to introduce students to a wide range of career fields and pathways and 

help students identify their interests, skills, and potential career choices after Class X.  

The workshop began with an introduction to the importance of career planning and an overview of the day's 

agenda. Mr Sharma presented various fields, including science, arts, commerce, vocational training, and 

emerging industries such as technology and healthcare. This segment generated significant interest among 

students. Students participated in interactive activities designed to assess their interests and skills. Using 

questionnaires and group discussions, they began to identify potential career paths aligned with their strengths. 

Facilitators discussed different educational tracks, including higher secondary education options and 

vocational training programs. Information about local institutions and courses was provided. Mr. Vaibhav 

shared their experiences and answered student queries, offering real-world insights into various careers. This 

segment was particularly engaging, as students asked questions about job expectations and pathways  

 



 

During the workshop, students engaged in interactive 

activities, such as personality assessments and group 

discussions, which helped them identify their interests and 

strengths. Guest speakers from various professions shared 

their experiences, offering valuable insights into the skills and 

education required for different careers. This hands-on 

approach not only enhanced students' understanding of 

potential job options but also equipped them with practical 

tools for decision-making and goal setting. 

The workshop saw the active participation of students in 

grades IX and X. Feedback indicated that students appreciated 

the interactive elements and found the information presented 

to be valuable in shaping their future plans. Many students 

expressed that the workshop helped clarify their thoughts 

about future careers and provided practical steps for decision-

making.  

 

The Career Planning Workshop was successful in providing students with critical insights into career options 

and educational pathways. It fostered an environment of exploration and discussion, empowering students to 

take charge of their career planning. The school plans to continue offering such workshops annually, 

incorporating feedback to enhance the experience. 

 


